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Comments: I would like to comment enthusiastically in support of the USFS granting a full Permit to Points North

Heli Adventures for new terrain for guided helicopter skiing in the Chugach National Forest lands adjacent to

Cordova. I have been visiting and skiing with PNH for 9 years, and through their careful, thoughtful, and safe

guidance have had countless days enjoying my National Forest Lands and the majestic vistas and recreation

opportunities they provide. Because I have had the privilege of spending so much time in Cordova, I have also

had the wonderful opportunity to enjoy everything this special town has to offer - kind friendly people, incredible

scenery, and delicious food. If this permit is granted, not only will I have fresh reasons to continue coming to

Cordova to support the local economy, but also an entirely new generation of visitors will follow in my footsteps

and be able to enjoy even more of their public lands as guided by the professional staff at the best heli ski

operation in the business - PNH. Thank you.       


